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 I will put these in my wallet, so as to be able to say prayers based on
these verses and, I hope, to memorize them.

KJV Psalm 51:1 Have mercy upon me, O God, according to thy
lovingkindness: according unto the multitude of thy tender mercies blot
out my transgressions. 2 Wash me throughly from mine iniquity, and
cleanse me from my sin. 3 For I acknowledge my transgressions: and my
sin is ever before me.

 9 Hide thy face from my sins, and blot out all mine iniquities. 10
Create in me a clean heart, O God; and renew a right spirit within me.
11 Cast me not away from thy presence; and take not thy holy spirit from
me. 12 Restore unto me the joy of thy salvation; and uphold me with thy
free spirit.

Colossians 1:9 ... desire that ye might be filled with the knowledge of
his will in all wisdom and spiritual understanding; 10 That ye might
walk worthy of the Lord unto all pleasing, being fruitful in every good
work, and increasing in the knowledge of God; 11 Strengthened with all
might, according to his glorious power, unto all patience and
longsuffering with joyfulness; 12 Giving thanks unto the Father, which
hath made us meet to be partakers of the inheritance of the saints in
light:

Philippians 1:9 And this I pray, that your love may abound yet more and
more in knowledge and in all judgment; 10 That ye may approve things
that are excellent; that ye may be sincere and without offence till the
day of Christ; 11 Being filled with the fruits of righteousness, which
are by Jesus Christ, unto the glory and praise of God.

Revelation 15:3 ... Great and marvellous are thy works, Lord God
Almighty; just and true are thy ways, thou King of saints. 4 Who shall
not fear thee, O Lord, and glorify thy name? for thou only art holy: for
all nations shall come and worship before thee; for thy judgments are
made manifest.

 


